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Dear families and caregivers, 
Do you have a special talent or skill? Do you have an interesting hobby? Would you like to share an element of your culture with our Service?  Maybe you would love to come and read to the children. If so, we would like to hear from you!
It is important for families to play a role at our Service and we welcome and encourage your involvement. Everything parents do interests children, and parent involvement and information about what your family is doing is the best educational resource you can provide for the Service. Family participation gives children new experiences including involvement in different cultures. It also allows children to interact with new people and learn new skills. We use information that has come from family interactions and discussions of hobbies, jobs etc in our curriculum and the ideas explored can last for weeks.
We would like to extend an open invitation to family members to come in and talk to the children about their job or hobby, put on a demonstration, or run an activity (eg craft, dance, singing, reading). Please outline what you would be interested in doing below and also advise the days and dates you are available. 

Please return the form to your child’s Room Leader or the Nominated Supervisor. If you would like more information about how you can participate in your child’s learning, please let me know or discuss with your child’s Room Leader.  Please remember, you are always welcome to visit or call the Service at any time. 


Sincerely,



<insert name of Nominated Supervisor>
Nominated Supervisor
Ph <insert number>
<insert date>

Parent Name: 	
Activity/Demonstration:	
	
	
	
Days, dates and times you are available:	
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